

Te Puke Repertory

tepukerep01@gmail.com

Kia Ora

Welcome to the June, 2022 Newsletter

There is much to celebrate at the theatre in the up-coming months.

This year marks 70 years of Te Puke Repertory in our community. We can all be very proud of this. I do not know of many other local clubs or societies that have been running for this length of time. We plan to mark this occasion at the Gala Night performance of *Gone to Seed* on 31st August.

Gone to Seed is taking shape. Scripts down is always a challenge however, one that the cast is rising too. Putting on a full production after the pandemic is another great achievement. All the best to the cast and crew as they put the finishing touches to the show. We look forward to seeing the results of your hard work.

Another cause for celebration will be the opening of our new Box Office. This will be officially opened on Gala Night.

With the torrential rain we have had lately, the volunteer builders have been working hard on drainage around the Box Office. We will certainly appreciate your hard work when we step into the entrance without having to dodge puddles and mud. Thank you team.

Michelle Cliff, President.

Te Puke Repertory Presents

Gone To Seed



Don't miss this crazy and hilarious New Zealand comedy. Our Director, Bernard Holmes, is working with a wonderful cast to give you an evening you will not forget.



Bernard Holmes Director Hard at Work



Gone to Seed 31st August, to 10th September Litt Park Theatre



Manawatia A Matariki

Matariki is the Maori name for the cluster of stars that rise in the midwinter. For many Maori this heralds the start of the New Year.

For the first time in Aotearoa it is being officially celebrated as a public holiday. It is the opportunity for all people of Aotearoa to come together and reflect on the past, celebrate the present and plan for the future.

We are doing that at Te Puke Repertory with our upcoming 70th celebration - our past, the opening our the new Box Office - the present and excitedly looking forward to our next stage show - our future.

No Reira Tena Koutou Katoa



THE PRINCES AND PRINCESSES MASH-UP CONCERT

Great family show for all ages
Fantastic singing and dancing.

Dress up as your favourite Prince or Princess.

Spot Prizes.



Friday 5 August 7 pm,
Saturday 6 August 3 pm and 7 pm at
Litt Park Theatre, Te Puke.

\$15 for adults
\$10 children
\$45 Family (2 adults & 2 children)
For tickets email
carolpowervoicestudio@gmail.com







Membership Fees

Students	\$10
Adult	\$20
Family (2 Adults, 2 Chn)	\$30

Please pay your membership on-line. Bank details 02-0452-0013830-00. Reference your name and subs 2022. When your subscription has been paid, please email your address details to tepukerepo1@gmail.com so that your membership card can be forwarded to you.

Financial members have voting rights and will receive a discount for shows. All financial contributions assist in the management of Te Puke Repertory.